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Please consider the industries that rely on furs, like fly tying and fly fishing and the 

economic impact this will have on sportsman and the communities they support while 

fishing. This bill will absolutely harm companies like Hareline Dubbin Company and 

those costs will be passed on to outdoors men and women, and will have a negative 

financial impact that depend on the communities that host these folks. 


